
LEGAL NOTICES 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

(Advertisement) 

The University of Maine is seeking bids for the following project: FBRI – CAMPUS OFFICE 

(JENNESS HALL) 

Sealed Proposal in envelopes addressed to: 

Board of Trustees 

University of MaineSyestem 

Carolyn McDonough, Assoc.Dir. of Facilities 

Mgmt. for Planning Design and Construction 

5765 Service Building, Room 103 

Orono, ME 04469-5765 

 

Will be received until 1:00pm, Wednesday, April 20, 2011, at which time and place the Bids 

will be opened and read aloud. 

The project consists of the construction of a one-story addition to Jenness Hall of approximately 

3,400sf and the renovation of approximately 350sf of the existing building at the location 

indicated in the project drawings. Work includes selected demolition, earthwork, site utilities and 

improvements, paving, landscaping, and interior and exterior construction. 

A non-mandatory Pre-Bid meeting will be held at 1:00pm on Friday April 1, 2011 at 5765 

Service Building Room 109 (FM Conference Room), Office of Facilities Management. 

Additional information may be obtained at:  

http://www.umaine.edu/ofm/jobads/fbrijenness.htm 

 

UNIVERITY OF MAINE SYSTEM 

Janet Waldron for Board of Trustees 

 

March 26, 28, 29, 2011 

http://www.umaine.edu/ofm/jobads/fbrijenness.htm

